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Dear Paramount Parent or Guardian, 
 
Making the Grade is a free supplemental program funded using the Title I grant that was 
created to help students meet the Arizona College and Career Readiness Standards. Guidelines 
for identification for this program include, but are not limited to, standardized testing from 
previous school years, current progress or report card grades, and teacher recommendations. 
 
Making the Grade consists of two independent programs in the subject areas of Math and 
Reading. Both programs will focus on lessons from our supplemental Math and ELA curriculum, 
which are designed to align with the State and Federal Standards in both Math and Reading. 
Students in this program will work on mini lessons designed to align with their regular 
classroom curriculum. 
 
The Making the Grade program takes place after school and typically with the homeroom 
teacher. Both the Math and Reading programs are held on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 
3:15pm until 4:15pm.  
 
Annual Schedule: 
 
Making the Grade (Semester 1): Week after Labor Day until the second week of December 
Making the Grade (Semester 2): Week after returning from Winter Break until the end of April 
 
If you have any questions about this program, please contact the school or your child’s 
homeroom teacher. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paramount Academy Administration and the Board of Directors 
 
 
 

 

 


